Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX PERMANA AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

5th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## **EASTER CRAFT WORKSHOPS**

We would like to invite all parents and carers to join their children at school for an Easter Craft Workshop. Workshops will take place in KS1 hall on Monday 30th March at the following times:

RH class and morning Nursery children - 9.15am to 10.15am

RW class and all day and afternoon Nursery children – 2.00pm to 3.00pm

During the session, we will be making Easter bonnets with the children. We will provide some basic materials but please bring anything else you might like to use, e.g. a plain hat or bonnet to decorate, chicks, ribbons, etc.

Due to limited space, we can only accommodate one parent/carer per child with no siblings.

Please complete the slip below to confirm if you will be able to attend and return it to the school office.

Yours faithfully

Miss Swann

Early Years Co-ordinator

## EASTER CRAFT WORKSHOPS -- RECEPTION AND NURSERY

I confirm that I will / will not be able to a	ittend the March 2020 craft workshops.
Child's name	
Parent/Carer name	